
TRIP TO NEUBURG AN DER DONAU
Saturday, 14th September 2019

Dear members,

    I am currently planning a September trip to the picturesque Renaissance and
Baroque town of NEUBURG ON THE DANUBE.

    We will travel by coach from the Turnerbund in Erlangen, leaving punctually
at 8:30 am. We will be met in Neuburg by a certified city guide for a two-hour
walking  tour  through  the  historic  old  town  (“Renaissance  and  Baroque
architecture,   patrician  houses  and  aristocrats'  mansions  displaying  superb
facades,  imposing churches,  the provincial  library  and the ancient  mint,  the
medieval walls and the upper and lower gates”). 

    After the walking tour we will have lunch in a restaurant recommended by
the tourist office, followed by a visit to the famous collection of Flemish art in
the castle.
    My aim will be to return to Erlangen by 9 p.m.

    I  cannot say how much the trip will  cost at the moment, but I am hoping
thirty  members will  show interest  in coming along.  If  you are one of them,
please  send me an  email,  as  early  as  possible,  to:  president@franconian-
society.de

Frank Gillard
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